
 
Resolutions and Actions from the June 2019 meeting of the Health and Wellbeing Board 
 
Board 
Meeting 

Agenda Item Resolution / Action Action Update 

June Appointment of Chair and 

Vice Chairs 

On the motion of the Chair and seconded by Dr Jeffery, it 
was RESOLVED that Dr John Patterson and Donna McLaughlin 
be appointed Vice Chairs of the Health and Wellbeing Board for 
the 2019/20 Municipal Year. 
 

 

Minutes of Health Scrutiny 

Sub-Committee 

RESOLVED that: 

(1) the minutes of the meetings of the Health Scrutiny Sub-

Committee held on 19th February and 26th March 2019 be noted; 

(2) the notes of the discussion relating to the outcome of public 

consultation on proposed IVF treatment referenced at Minute 17 

of the meeting held on 26th March 2019 be circulated to members 

of the Board. 

 

Minutes of the discussion relating 
to the outcome of public 
consultation on proposed IVF 
changes, considered at Minute 17 
of the Health Scrutiny Sub-
Committee meeting held on 26 
March 2019, were circulated to 
members of the Board on 28 June 
2019. 

Common Standards for 

Population Health in Greater 

Manchester 

 

RESOLVED that: 

(1) further work be undertaken on the Greater Manchester 

Common Standards for Population Health to ensure that there are 

SMART and realistic targets, with mandated and non-mandated 

services, physical activity and mental health and wellbeing being 

referred to the appropriate Joint Strategic Needs Assessment 

working groups to assess and score local outcomes against the 

Greater Manchester standards;  

(2) a further report be submitted to the September 2019 meeting 

of the Board.  
 

Report scheduled for meeting on 
26 September 2019. 

Suicide Prevention Update RESOLVED that: 

(1) the current Oldham Suicide Prevention Strategy 2017-20 be 

noted and supported; 

(2) the governance for the delivery of the Oldham Suicide 

Prevention Strategy 2017-20 be formally taken on by this Board. 
 

 

Updates from Sub-

Committees 

RESOLVED that the progress made by the Board sub-

committees since September 2018 be noted. 
 

 

 


